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I strongly support HB 4079. Extensive research on cash support payments in the US 

and around the world indicates that they are efficient, free of bureaucracy, and 

promote job searches, education, and entrepreneurship. I am News Editor of the 

Basic Income Earth Network (www.basicincome.org) a global organization supporting 

the study of and advocacy for Basic Income, and follow closely research in this field. 

HB 4079 provides a welcome opportunity for Oregon to be one of the leading US 

states in this field. I also support the Oregon People's Rebate ballot initiative. 


